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	Kansas City participates in explosive weekend
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	Kansas City District demolished the I-35 ramp in the northwest corner of the downtown loop on Saturday, March 26 as part of the Buck O’Neil Bridge project.



		Kansas City had an explosive weekend, and for those near Interstate 35 downtown, the blast had nothing to do with March Madness or the Oscars.

MoDOT detonated the old I-35 ramp bridge in the northwest corner of the downtown loop on Saturday, March 26. 

Crews will replace the structure with a new and improved ramp. This is all part of the Buck O’Neil Bridge project. 






		The process went according to plan. Footage of the demolition can be viewed here.
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